TOWN OF WAREHAM
MARINE RESOURCES COMMISSION
Multi-Services Center
54 Marion Road
Wareham, MA 02571
Meeting Minutes — Februay 12, 2014

Attending: Warren Hall Jr., Donald Jepson, Dick Wheeler, Harbormaster Garry Buckminster, Daniel
DeCourcey, Christine DeCourcy

We did not review and accept minutes from the previous meeting as no one coud recall who took the

minutes of that meeting when Linwood Gay and Frank O'Brien gave notice that they were resigning as
members.

Garry Buckminster introduced two individuals, Daniel and Christine CeCourcy, who expressed inferest
in becoming members.

Don Jepson shared an article from the New Bedford Standard Times which announced Coastal
Communities Resilience Grants. It was decided to investigate pursuing a grant application. Don was to
meet with Garry on Thursday February 13 to explore possibilities.

Dick Wheeler indicated that he would contact the Coalition for Buzzards Bay to see if we could get
some assistance in grant writing.

The Meeting adjourned at 8:35 PM. The Next MRC meeting will be held April 92 in room 227 of
the Multi-Services Center.

Don Jepson — temp acting clerk. cc: Board of Selectmen, Harbormaster, Library
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